
DHS70 Monthly Lunch August 25, 2011 

 

 
I failed to take a group photo so I invented one from the photos taken. It was a 

pretty tight area and really no place to stand together as a group. 

 
Ann Cameron DeVane, Bob Whiddon, Danny Sharp, Doug Smith, Frances 

Crawford Parramore, Gary Ferguson, Gayle McLeod Parsons, Larry Tolleson, 

Philip Atkinson, Randy Johnson, Kent Merrill, Debbie Dennis Breckenridge, Karen 

Douglass Smith & Sharon Buchanan Tolleson. 



This month’s lunch was at Mama Rosa’s Pizza.  We had 2 special attendees this 

month: 

 

  

Frances Crawford Parramore, who lives in Cheyenne, Wyoming, 

was here visiting Tommy’s mother.   

 

 

 

 

We also had Kent Merrill join us for the first time.  He is now 

living in Dothan and we hope he will continue to join our lunches.  

I hope he had a nice time.  We certainly enjoyed him being there. 

 

 

 

We had a great turnout this month.  We had 14 classmates attend the lunch and 

another classmate turn up a Mama Rosa’s with his daughter and grandson! 

 

 
 

Steve Brackin, it was great seeing you today and we would love for you to attend 

the lunches with us.  Your daughter is beautiful and your grandson is precious! 

 

Another interesting thing about this lunch is that we had 8 guys and only 6 gals.  

You go guys!  Following are the rest of the photos taken at the lunch.  Enjoy! 
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As you can tell by the photos, a good time was had by all!   

 

Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the 

lunches, you should try and come sometime.  We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!   

Try it sometime, you may just like it.  This document will be posted to our website 

http://dothanhigh1970.com   in the Photo Albums section.   Please visit the website 

from time to time and check out the message board for information about what is 

going on with fellow classmates.  Also remember to keep you classmate profile up 

to date with your current address, phone and email information.  Also, if you are not 

getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email & would like to 

receive them, please contact me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 

 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  Take care, be safe and you’ll get another 

lunch summary next month. 

http://dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddbreckenridge@graceba.net

